
Katherine Goodwin


From: Katherine Goodwin


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 2:49 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: reputation of NOAA


I have read that the notification/letter/whatever supporting Donald Trump’s blatant LIES about hurricane Dorian


supposedly threatening Alabama, and thereby throwing NWS scientists and forecasters under the political bus may


have come from you.


If this is so, you should be ashamed of yourself and you should RESIGN immediately. Why? Because by putting doubt


into the minds of the people of this country as to whether they can believe what NOAA and NWS tell us puts people’s


lives at risk. As in, when the next hurricane is barreling down on a particular area, people can and will say, “Well, are


they telling me the truth this time? Because they LIED last time when they said Trump and his Sharpie-altered map


were somehow “correct” .”


You have destroyed the credibility of an agency that is supposed to save lives and protect property. In short, you have


sold the NOAA’s legacy for a pot of Trump porridge. May you choke on it.


Disgusted,


Katherine Goodwin
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